
Bulletin No.  968 

Friday 5th March 2021 @LadyLanePark 

 
 
 
Good afternoon to you all, 
 
It goes without saying that we are all excited to welcome all our pupils back in to school on 
Monday morning; staff have been busy ensuring that everything is in place for their return.  It will 
be fantastic to see the faces of some pupils who have not been in school since before Christmas.  
All pupils will return in full uniform and will return to their normal weekly timetable of lessons. 
Form teachers will post a reminder of the timetable followed in school, including  a homework 
timetable where applicable.  
 
Our school day, will once begin at 8.40am for all pupils, please check your email with details on 
where you need to drop your child off and collect at the end of the day at 3.30pm. When you are 
around school, please be mindful of social distancing and we politely remind you that all adults 
bringing children to school wear a protective mask.  
 
All pupils must bring a named water bottle each day, which must be taken home and washed 
each evening. Our handwashing routines will continue to be rigorous in order to ensure that our 
school community remains safe. Please do not bring your child to school if they are unwell in any 
way; pupils will not be permitted to remain in school if they are unwell. 
 
I would like to thank you all for your positive feedback during parents consultations this week, it 
really does mean a lot to everyone to hear that, despite the challenges, you have felt supported 
whilst your children have been learning at home.  I know staff have felt quite emotional ending 
their final Zoom lessons today, however they are all really looking forward to seeing everyone in 
‘real life’ too. 
 
Have a lovely weekend  
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park 

 



Menu : Monday 5th March 2021 

Monday 

 
5 Veg Pasta 

& Sauce 
 

Fruit Salad 

Tuesday 
 

Beef/Quorn 
Hotpot  

& Vegetables 
 

Fruit Crumble 
& Custard 

 

Wednesday 
 

Breaded 
Chicken, 

potatoes & 
vegetables 

 
Sponge Cake 

& Custard 

 

Thursday 
 

Sausage/Veg  
Rolls, chips & 

beans 
 

Jelly & Cream 
Top  

 

Friday 

 
Pizza, 

coleslaw & 
vegetable 
battons 

 
Ice-Cream 
Surprise 

 
Crèche Monday 8th March 2021 

 

From Monday 8th March, crèche will be held in the gym, please drop off and pick 

up at  the gym door. Should you need to contact the crèche team during the crèche 

opening  hours only, please call them on (07907) 960 897. 

Emergency bookings should still be made over the phone with Mrs Wright 

on  (01274) 55 11 68. 

Friday 19th March 
We are asking you to come to school with crazy hair or a funny hat on 

Red Nose Day to help ‘share a smile’ and raise money for this worthwhile 
cause.  

  We are asking for donations of £1 on the day. Please give to your class 
teacher.  

School Council 



Winter Personification Poem 
 
Wisps of winter carry the snow, 
spiralling down as the soft wind blows. 
 
Clouds up above drift along, 
heavy with waiting for the Spring birdsong. 
 
The grasp of frost freezes all in sight, 
Creeping and growing in the dead of night. 
 
The sun hides her head in her blanket of 
clouds, 
in a slumber till Spring, when she’ll shine 
and be proud. 
 
The roses all wither, in fear of the cold, 
But one day they’ll rise, show their faces 
so bold.  
 
As one morning comes: the cry of Spring 
birds! 
The sun comes again, shares her beams 
with the world. 
 
In the sunrise this morning, life appears, 
Everyone knows, that Spring is here. 
 

Ella (UVI) 
 

What a super star, Mia in 
Form 2 received her medal 
this week for doing a virtual 
walking challenge around 
Egypt. Mia walked 46 miles 
in 11 days and also had 5 
trees planted on her behalf!   
 

Well done Mia, what a 
great achievement. 

World Book Day Thanks 
 
A huge thank you to everyone 
who decorated a potato as their 
favourite book character to 
celebrate World book Day 2021.   
 
All your Spud-tacular efforts are 
going to be printed on a giant 
canvas, which will be displayed in 
the Library.  We will post a 
picture of the canvas when it 
arrives! 
 
Mrs Cardus  



Dance Club 
Dear Parents 

I am delighted to inform you that Dance Club is permitted to recommence!  

Classes will begin on Monday 12th April and run as follows: 

Forms L6/U6 – Monday 3.30 to 5pm 

        Form 5 – Tuesday 3.30 to 4.45pm 

Children should wear their Lady Lane polo top and black bottoms/ dance pants/ leggings. 
 

Hair should be tied back and they will need a named water bottle. They may also bring a  quick, 
healthy snack if necessary.   Since all cash and cheques previously submitted remain in their 
envelopes from January,  I shall carry this over as fees for this term. If circumstances have 
changed, fees will be  returned. 

 
There are still a few places available in both classes. Please contact me as soon as  
possible if your child would be interested. 
 
If you have already signed up for Dance Club, please can you email me at our new dance 
club email address (llpsfootstepsdance@gmail.com) so I can compile a list of contacts 
for communications? 

Regards,  

 Mrs Hudson 

After School Clubs 
 
All clubs (except Dance) will start again 
from Monday 15th March. 
 
It is not too late to sign up to clubs for your 
Form, see your portfolio in Class Dojo and 
sign up if you want to. 
 
Please remember if you would like you child 
to go to creche after a club, this must be 
pre-booked as normal) 
 

mailto:llpsfootstepsdance@gmail.com
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